
Cannon Hill station accessibility 
upgrade

PROJECT UPDATE –  MARCH 2022

Project progress
The following works have recently been 
carried out at Cannon Hill station:
•	 installation of platform infrastructure and 

station signage (below left)
•	 finalisation of lift shaft works, including 

the opening of the three new station lifts 
(below middle)

•	 reinstatement of permanent fencing
•	 completion of carpark rectification works, 

including the opening of accessible car 
spaces in the park ‘n’ ride (below right).

Upcoming works
Customers and the local community can 
expect to see the following activities over the 
coming weeks:
•	 defect rectification works
•	 station cleaning works

The Cannon Hill station accessibility upgrade is part of the State Government’s ongoing 
investment of more than $500 million to upgrade stations across the South East Queensland 
network, making them more accessible for customers.

•	 painting and finishing works
•	 platform surfacing works
•	 removal of existing construction 

equipment and material within the station 
precinct

•	 removal of temporary fencing within the 
station precinct and along the freight 
corridor.

We would like to thank the community for 
their patience and cooperation throughout 
construction of the Cannon Hill station 
accessibility upgrade.

Contact us
For more information or to speak with the 
project team:
•	 Phone: 1800 722 203 (free call)
•	 Email: stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
•	 Website: queenslandrail.com.au


